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Physician Recruitment Committee

Tuesday, April 17, 2012 ~ Administrative Boardroom ~ 2:00 PM
Committee Members Present:  David Keith, President/CEO ~ Charlotte Donathan, Chairman ~ L.M. Milton, M.D.

Committee Members Absent:  Mark Sehgal, M.D., 
Hospital Staff Present:  Sonya Stone, Executive Assistant 
Others: Helen Wheeler ~ Steven Brooks, Raymond Dixon, M.D. 
	“Privileged and Confidential pursuant to 63 O.S. 1-1709.1 and/or 63 O.S. 1-1709.”

	Topic/Finding
	Discussion
	Recommendation/Action
	Follow-up/ Responsible Party

	Call to order:
	Chairman Donathan called the meeting to order at 2:10 PM.
	
	

	Approval of Minutes:

	
	The minutes from August 16, 2011 were presented for approval.
	Motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes from August 16, 2011 as presented.  Motion carried.
	

	Old Business:

	
	None
	
	

	New Business:  

	Sg2 Medical Staff Needs Assessment.
	After review of the Sg2 report and recommendations, the following physician specialties were identified for priority recruitment by MRHC including:  Pulmonology, Nephrology, Gastroenterology, Obstetrics.  The Warren Clinic will continue to pursue recruitment of primary care physicians, including Pediatrics.

	
	

	Recruitment Policy
	Mr. Keith reported plans to improve the physician on boarding process by assigning a nurse to each new physician for 30 days. The purpose is to provide ancillary support for new physicians and ease their transition into a new hospital culture.  Administration will identify opportunities to ease new physicians into the community.

Ms. Wheeler will develop a draft recruiting policy (assisted by Mr. Brooks) and bring that draft policy back to the committee for approval.
	Develop a draft recruiting policy for review by the Committee.
	Ms. Wheeler & Mr. Brooks

	Memorandum of Understanding for Joint Recruiting.
	Ms. Wheeler reported researching past joint recruitment processes with Warren Clinic.  She stated it appears joint recruiting efforts were considered on a case by case basis.  Mr. Keith added the recruiting policy should indicate a broad parameter of options.  Dr. Dixon agreed adding there should be flexibility in the policy to allow for different skill sets. Ms. Wheeler stated we also need to make sure our Primary Care Physicians are engaged.  Ms. Donathan added we need to make sure we are successful with retention.  Mr. Dixon requested a quarterly report of recruiting cost including staff expenses.
	Quarterly recruiting report including staff expenses.
	Ms. Wheeler

	Other Business:

	AHEC Program
	Ms. Wheeler stated that Oklahoma University is interested in sponsoring and providing bridge funding for the AHEC program.  The former AHEC program which was sponsored by OSU was discontinued.  AHEC can be an adjunct program that can support the channeling of students into medical school.
Eastern Oklahoma State College is considering a Health Information Technology Program; Mr. Frank Hilbert will be assisting with the start up preparation.
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Adjournment:

	With no further business to come before the Committee the meeting was adjourned at  1:30 PM  


______________________________________

Charlotte Donathan, Chairman
/sds
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